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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

September 12, 1979

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for your recent letter to Stuart Eizenstat regarding
the Postal Service and Hispanic employment. I have notified
the Postal Service of your request for a meeting and have
been advised that they would be pleased to meet with you at
a mutually agreeable time and date. Please call Assistant
Postmaster General Edward Horgan at 202/245-4181.

I appreciate your taking the time to express your concerns
to Mr. Eizenstat and I hope you will keep us informed of
developments.

Sincerely,
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R66«*t A. Malson ~
Assistant Director
Domestic Policy Staff

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder
American G.I. Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405


